R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-950-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Tim Petrites

<timpetrites@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Tim Petrites 631 N Shelby St Gary, IN 46403-2253 (219) 939-9975

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-951-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Alan Kwit

<alankwit@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Alan Kwit 2216 Black Oak Ct Lisle, IL 60532-2800 (630) 420-7955

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-952-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sharonlynn

Dragiewicz <obiobiobi@ameritech.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

If those factory farms damage or destroy the rivers where will I be able to go fishing...don't help them do it. Protect our waters.

Sincerely,

Sharonlynn Dragiewicz 1247 Mount Vernon Ter Northbrook, IL 60062-4427 (847) 498-3260

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-953-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Natasha Zaretsky

<zaretsky@siu.edu>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Natasha Zaretsky 506 W Pecan St Carbondale, IL 62901-1438 (618) 351-7005

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-954-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kathy Ruopp

<kathyruopp@cs.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Factory farms are not only bad for the environment, they also are bad for the animals they raise and they provide poor quality food for the citizens of Illinois. Illinois needs more small family farms that respect the needs of the animals they raise, respect the environment and produce high quality, nutritious food that supports health for those who consume their meat, vegetables and grains.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kathy Ruopp 9631 S Vanderpoel Ave Chicago, IL 60643-1229 (773) 445-5946

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂-955-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jane Driesen

<janeis@earthlink.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jane Driesen Campbell Street Geneva, IL 60134-(630) 208-7800

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-956-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kathryn Winter

<kbeauwinter@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Winter 2600 N Lakeview Ave Apt 2e Chicago, IL 60614-1834 (773) 525-1300

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₅₇₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Karen Groom

<groomk@wowway.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Karen Groom 307 N Owen St Mount Prospect, IL 60056-2536 (847) 463-6184

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-958-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lola Gallegos

<dlolagal@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lola Gallegos 1600 N Vine St Apt 108 Chicago, IL 60614-5173

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-959-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Suzanne Meyer

<smeyering@kw.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Meyer 7021 N Wolcott Ave # 2 Chicago, IL 60626-2311 (773) 262-8318

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-960-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ted Jones

<flamingo4@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Fertilizer runoff is one of our biggest environmental threats. Add in manure, etc and we don't have drinking water anymore.

Ted

Sincerely,

Ted Jones 629 W Buckingham Pl Chicago, IL 60657-2471 (773) 327-4464

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₋₉₆₁₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kris Kellereher

<kakelleher@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kris Kellereher 705 W Washington Ave Lake Bluff, IL 60044-1643 (630) 253-1277

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-962-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Priya Nelson

<pnelson@uchicago.edu>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Priya Nelson 1359 E 57th St Chicago, IL 60637-1758

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-963-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kevin Goldstein

<kevinmg_99@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thanks for your involvement.

Sincerely,

Kevin Goldstein 1230 W Melrose St Chicago, IL 60657-3218

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-964-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jolita Paradnyte

<jpadvisors@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jolita Paradnyte 131 N Park Blvd Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-5715

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₆₅₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kirsten Muszynski

<komuszyn@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Muszynski 1823 W Barry Ave Chicago, IL 60657-2042 (773) 687-9273

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-966-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Linda Davidson

lindagaio@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. Please consider the impact of your attention to this matter. We need your help.

Sincerely,

Linda Davidson 938 N Harvard Ave Arlington Hts, IL 60004-5226

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₆₇₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carolyn Gromer

<carrie@siegeelectric.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Gromer 114 Ann St Clarendon Hills, IL 60514-1452 (630) 920-8479

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-968-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Linda Roberts

<robertsmarionettes@prodigy.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To: Subject:

Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Linda Roberts 11731 87th St Burr Ridge, IL 60527-6403 (630) 323-7493

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₆₉₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Edward Istel

<rogueddee@aol.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Edward Istel 1512 E Main St Medford, OR 97504-7512 (541) 840-0982

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-970-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Holly Gietl lilgray2

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Holly Gietl 1209 W Edwards St Springfield, IL 62704-1634

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₇₁₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lucinda Arendt

<cchrone@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lucinda Arendt 211 W Willow St Lombard, IL 60148-2552 (630) 629-7517

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₇₂₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Max Barack

<maxbarack@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Max Barack 825 Edgewood Ln Glenview, IL 60025-4458 (847) 767-0362

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₇₃₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Rob Rismondo

<risroki@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Rob Rismondo 6605 Taylor Dr Woodridge, IL 60517-1318 (630) 963-9429

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-974-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of samuel Solomon

<ashansel@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

samuel Solomon 620 Carriage Way Deerfield, IL 60015-4537 (847) 317-1825

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₋₉₇₅₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sheila Anderson

<sheila.anderson@thermofisher.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. Our environment is our responsibility even if its not in our own backyards.

Please do the above and more to end pollution.

Sincerely,

Sheila Anderson 1925 Clarence Ave Berwyn, IL 60402-1949 (708) 288-5673

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-976-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Klupchak

<mklupchak@lanermuchin.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Michael Klupchak 5220 N Magnolia Ave Chicago, IL 60640-2203 (312) 494-5353

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-977-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Tim Weil

<tbweil@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Tim Weil 1035 W Lill Ave Chicago, IL 60614-2205 (773) 244-2094

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-978-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Tom Wind

<tomwind@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Tom Wind 208 W Lake Park Dr Addison, IL 60101-3720 (630) 543-6416

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂₋₉₇₉₋

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Linda Heinen

llheinen@aol.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Linda Heinen 3520 W Thorndale Ave Chicago, IL 60659-4412

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-980-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Thomas Rippon

<dripp@uic.edu>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Thomas Rippon 4729 Center Ave Lisle, IL 60532-1862 (630) 969-3917

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-981-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Tom Finholt

<neofinholt@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 4:44 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Tom Finholt 212 Timber Wind Dr Wildwood, MO 63011-1961 (636) 458-3521

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹/₂-982-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Shannon Lusk</act@fwwatch.org>
Sont	<pre><shannonlusk.sl@gmail.com> Thursday language 16, 2014 6:44 AM</shannonlusk.sl@gmail.com></pre>
Sent: To:	Thursday, January 16, 2014 6:44 AM Therriault, John
Subject:	
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 16, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Conc	entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
C	
•	nat must be preserved include the
following:	
CAEOs lacking NDDES pormits	must provide the EDA with information establishing the 11 identity of their energtor 2)
	must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.	ilvestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.	
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
meadon, give medacticy of and	t tighterning requirements surrounding whiter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application rec	quirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.	,
Improving production area red	quirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.	
Tightening regulation of temp	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.	·

Sincerely,

Shannon Lusk

61701-3204

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-983-

Therriault, John

61103

i nerriauit, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Steven Hall <steven@stevenhall.net></steven@stevenhall.net></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Thursday, January 16, 2014 6:14 AM
То:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 16, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
• ,,	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 th following:	at must be preserved include the
•	must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requirestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area required ischarges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the F surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Steven Hall	

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-984-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Matt Miller

<mattmiller75@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 7:43 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Matt Miller 204 Parkview Rd Riverside, IL 60546-2405 (708) 442-2519

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-985-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Pam Janka <frog60

@comcast.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 7:44 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Pam Janka

60193-1036

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-986-

Therriault, John

From:	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of am. forslund <ampsal91

@comcast.net>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 8:44 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

am. forslund

60510

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-987-

Therriault, John

Kay White

62544-9704

11101110014	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kay White <katie57 @cebridge.net=""></katie57></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Thursday, January 16, 2014 8:44 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 16, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
•	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 th following:	at must be preserved include the
	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requirestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requischarges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the F surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-988-

Therriault, John

_					
E	r	n	n	1	٠

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 9:14 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

bob rayburn

60617-6721

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-989-

Therriault, John

Era		

@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 9:44 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Paula Johnson

60035

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-990-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Elaine Hopkins <ehopkins7

@prodigy.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2014 10:15 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Elaine Hopkins

61614-7915

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-991-

Therriault, John

c.	_	***	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Zach Kempel

<zkempel@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 10:44 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Zach Kempel

62702-2705

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # 1-992-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Emma Cueto

<ecueto@uchicago.edu>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 11:13 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Emma Cueto 5484 S Ellis Ave Chicago, IL 60615-5059

R2012-023, FILED 1/16/14 - COMMENT # ¹-993-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Nate Hendrick

<anhendrick1@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 16, 2014 11:13 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 16, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Nate Hendrick 328 S Jefferson St Ste 620 Chicago, IL 60661-5611